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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 
 

Please be informed that the following hotlines are temporarily out of 
service due to the on-going relocation of Office of the General Counsel 
("OGC") to the 11th Floor of the SEC Headquarters Building: 

 
1. 8818-8260 
2. 8818-5348 

 
As an alternative, you may contact the OGC via its email 

account: ogc_legal@sec.gov.ph. 
 
We will provide an update once the hotlines are fully operational. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 


